Dear (student name),

In December 2020, Congress approved additional funds for the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) II through the Caronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to assist college students in need across the nation. These funds are available to help students navigate current financial challenges due to the COVID pandemic. These funds are to be used for costs related to your attendance at Northwest Nazarene University (NNU) or other emergency costs brought on by COVID.

Based on the 2020-2021 FAFSA you have submitted and other eligibility factors, NNU has selected you as a recipient of these funds. Because you have an Estimated Family Contribution (EFC) that qualifies you for Federal Pell grant you are receiving a payment from these funds. You will be mailed a check that will allow you to use these funds as needed based on the acceptable uses listed above.

Thank you for being a part of our NNU community. We pray this assistance will aid in your continued success as a student. We are happy to help you and would welcome any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Your Financial Aid team